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10 October 2022 
Change advisory notice 288.1 Vicmap Data Upgrade for City of Hobsons Bay 
What is happening 
On 17 October 2022 Vicmap Spatial Services will publish the first spatially upgraded area within Vicmap Property, being City of Hobsons Bay. This delivery date is one week later than originally scheduled due to operational delays. 

Between 3 and 14 October Vicmap Spatial Services will implement the upgrade to multiple Vicmap products and there will be no updates or editing services available for City of Hobsons Bay during this time. 

On Monday 17 October, Vicmap products for the Hobsons Bay local government area will reflect adjusted parcel boundaries based on the work from digital cadastre modernisation. 

Why this change is occurring 
Land Use Victoria is undertaking a spatial upgrade to Vicmap Property and all Vicmap products that either align to or are constrained by the parcel data. For a full list of Vicmap products affected please refer to Vicmap Change Notice #288. This spatial upgrade will deliver to Vicmap customers a more accurate, digitally driven and enhanced spatial data service. 

A Vicmap Special Bulletin dated 23 March 2022 announced these forthcoming changes and Vicmap Change Notice #272 announced the data model changes to accommodate the spatial upgrade. 
This notice is a revision of the schedule outlined in Vicmap Change Notice #288. 

Who will it affect 
· This change will affect all users of Vicmap products accessing data over the City of Hobsons Bay area that are either aligned to or are constrained by the parcel data. Any customers with business data aligning to the parcel fabric for the area need to be aware that these changes are taking place in October 2022. 
· Any customer who uses Incremental Update File (IUF) data supply format will encounter larger than normal incremental files for the City of Hobsons Bay area on/after 17 October 2022. 

When the change will occur 
Changes will be reflected in the data from Monday 17 October 2022.



Get in touch with us
For further help or information please email vicmap@delwp.vic.gov.au 
For Vicmap Product change notices and updates, visit Vicmap change notices.
If you would like to subscribe to change notices ongoing please forward your contact details including your email to vicmap@delwp.vic.gov.au
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	Disclaimer
This publication may be of assistance to you but the State of Victoria and its employees do not guarantee that the publication is without flaw of any kind or is wholly appropriate for your particular purposes and therefore disclaims all liability for any error, loss or other consequence which may arise from you relying on any information in this publication.
DELWP spatial disclaimer 
The State of Victoria:
a. does not give any representation or warranty as to
i. the accuracy or completeness of DELWP spatial products (including data and metadata), Vicmap products or Vicmap product specifications; or
ii. the fitness of such data or products or of DELWP spatial services (including APIs and web services) for any particular purpose;
b. disclaims all responsibility and liability whatsoever for any errors, faults, defects or omissions in such data or products and services.
Any person using or relying upon such products and services must make an independent assessment of them and their fitness for particular purposes and requirements.
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